.

ap7- 3
QAN

CRC Chemicals usa

Srgidn 0F S80S !n(‘h:-lh! [T 13

885 Louis Drive Warminster, Pennsylvania 18974 Telephone 215 674-4300

March 24, 1981

E.I. Du Pont De Nemours & Company, Inc.
Engineering Department

Louviers Bldg.

Wilmington, Delaware 15898

Attention: Allan B. Hughes, P.E.

Dear aAllan, .

As per our conversation of 3/23/81, I am enc1051ng copies of our
complete Industrizl products catalogLe along with pertinent information
refarence fl:earms care.

In addition to private labeling for Holland & Holland in London,
CRC also sells CRC 3-36 to Ramset Fastening and distributors servicing
Smith & Wesson and Winchester Corporation.

Ramset Fastening manufacturers powder actuated tools,and includes
2 1l oz. can of CRC 3-36 to be used as both a cleaner and corrosion
preventive.

smith & Wesson currently uses CRC 3-36 as a final coating on their
shotguns to prevent corrosion during storage and shipment.

Also, one of the largest firearms dealers in Connecticut recommends
CRC 3-36 for use on Rem;ngtcn 870 rifles and model 1100 shotguns, both
as a cleaner and corrosion preventative.

CRC 3-36 is well suited to the gun care field due to it's exceptional
cleaning ability and it's unique thin film protection.

CRC 3-36's cleaning ability is enhanced by a unique blend of solvents
which are very effective in removing lead and powder deposits. Although
the test results from H.P. White (enclosed) are quite dated, the basic
formulation of CRC 3-36 has not changed since 1964.
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. The rapid fire test results (énclosed) show an actual increase in
rate of fire when coated with 3-36, indicating a very thin film, stable
fiim. This thickness varies between .05 and .07 mils.

CRC 3-36 meets the requirements of mil ¢ 23411 - corrosion preventive
and mil c¢-37 B cleaning compound, solvent (for bore of small arms and
automatic weapons).

We at CRC Chemicals USA sincerely appreciate your interest in our
oroducts. Please contact me at your convenience should you require
additional information or samples of any of our products.

As I mentioned on the phone, I will be in the Wilmington area the
week of April 20th, however, anytime convenient to you would be acceptable
for a possikle visit.

Again, thank you for your interest in CRC Chemicals.

Sincerely,

CRC Chemicals UsSA

N/

ennis R. Schaffer
District Manager

DRS/33f

cc: Mike Di Ferdinand
Jim Fitzgerald

‘ Encl.
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